
 
 

 

 

                                                                               

New After School Routine 

We recently altered the prep and year one routine for afterschool care, allowing them to stay in the hall for most of the 

afternoon if they wish. This has been extremely successful with the children having more room to play and enabling 

educators to provide activities and games specifically designed for that age group. Children are able to access the outside 

play areas as they did previously. 

Following on from this we have decided to offer the year two to sixes a change as well. On arrival children now have the 

option of going straight to an outside area to run off some energy. Ipad or paper homework can be done in the room at 

this time also. Children can access afternoon tea from 3.30 to 3.50pm and at 4pm other activities such as craft and 

cooking are available for them. Initial feedback from the children is very positive. Feedback from parents would also be 

welcome. 

 

Fundraising for the Smith Family 

The Lucky Dips have been a great success with children and younger sibling eagerly donating $2 to get a lucky dip. The 

chance to unwrap a surprise was hard to resist, with the bracelets which had been made by the children being the most 

popular gift.  

Thank you to those families who have participated, especially those who added a little extra into the donation box. You 

have raised $150 so far. Camp Australia will match us dollar for dollar before it is given it to The Smith Family to help fund 

their Learning  for Life Project, enabling all school children to access uniforms, books and educational support. 

The money will be handed over next week and we have only 5 lucky dips left, so get in quicly! 

 

Holidays 

The Spring Holidays are nearly upon us. The theme is ‘We Can Build It’ so there will be lots of construction as well as 

plenty of sport, cooking and imaginative play. Programs are available from the website as well as the parent sign in desk. 

Please make your booking as soon as possible as there is a $10 late fee for all bookings made within 7 days of the opening 

of Holiday Club. At this point only 10 children have been booked in which means we are planning activities and excursions 

and staff rosters for this number.  

 

Thanks, 

Frances and Team 

 

Program Details 

To find out more about our program, view fees and to register visit www.campaustralia.com.au 
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